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Thank you to  

everyone who  

donated dog and 

cat food on    

Monday. All tins, 

packets and food 

have been        

donated to    

charities looking 

after these       

animals. 

 

 

Wow—what a busy half term that has been! 
 

We have had a fantastic half term and the children have worked so  

incredibly hard. We can’t quite believe everything that we have fit into the 

past 7 weeks! We hope you all have a lovely restful week and  

enjoy a break from working hard. 

We look forward seeing you all on Monday 28th February,  

at 8.30am ready for the next half term. 
 

 

 

Next week marks the 10th anniversary of me becoming the Headteacher  

at Darnhall and I could not be prouder of the school and its community. 

The last decade has flown by and we have grown considerably in that   

time from 195 children to 409! 



 

Piano lessons 

for years 3, 4 

and 5 

 
Please see the email sent to these 

years groups and register for lessons 

as soon as possible if you are  

interested. 

 

 

 
 

 

Chester Zoo 
 

Years 1 and 2 are visiting Chester Zoo 

on Friday 4th March. They will look 

around the zoo and will also have the 

chance to take part in a workshop. 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

The first week 

back after half 

term will 

be Week 2 

Story Tent 
 

Some of our children had a wonderful 

time sharing and exploring books with 

the ‘Story Tent’ company this week. 

The children and parents all enjoyed 

this experience, thanks to Story Tent 

for providing these fun sessions. 


